
From: SPA Ltd [mail@spainverness.com] 
Sent: 21 February 2013 14:19 
To: Sheila Kennedy 
Subject: Re: :  Planning Application 12/01923/APP Proposed extension and demolish 

existing garage at 7 Torfness Place, Burghead 
 
Hi Sheila 
 
Following our recent conversation, please be advised with have no further comment or representation 
to make towards this appeal. 
 
Best regards 
 
Chris 
 
Chris Green 
Director 
SPA (Scottish Planning & Architecture) Ltd 
 
a: 56 Lawers Way, Inverness, IV3 8NU 
m: 07557 040 395 
e: mail@spainverness.com 
w: www.spainverness.com 
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